
 

 

Debra Diack 
The kings arms 
1 Monmouth pl 

Bath  
BA1 2AT 

 
 
 
I would like to hand in this petition on behalf of myself and the people who have signed it,  the kings 
arms has been doing free live music for almost 30 years , we only do music on a Friday and Saturday 
night and it is always finished by 11pm. 
 
 The pub is very much a city centre community pub in which many people from many different walks 
of life have enjoyed over the years. My customers range in age , but are mainly over 35 and don’t like 
the city centre chain pubs that we have in town 
 
 Environmental health have recently served the pub with an abatement order because 1 neighbour 
has complained , they will not let me know anything about the complainant or even where they live. ( I 
feel that this is very unfair ) . I have been doing everything that I can to try and solve the problem , but 
this is very difficult when im not allowed to know in what direction the complaint is coming from. 
 
As you can imagine this is having a big impact on my business and on so many people who like to 
come and listen to the local bands that play here. 
 
As you are aware this is a very difficult time for any small business let alone pubs in general, and I 
feel that having this  order against me is going to lead to myself losing my lively hood ( that I have put 
my life into for the last 11 years ) as well as my family home .  
 
                     Thank you for taking the time to listen … 
 
 
                                                                                Debra Diack 
                                             


